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Media Advisory
Moving Los Alamos National 

Laboratory Beyond the Cold War 
 

On Monday, July 2, Department of Energy and LANL officials and some expected Congressional 

Members are “celebrating” the first production in 18 years of a plutonium pit “trigger” for the 

already excessive nuclear stockpile. In contrast, there is growing Congressional and public senti-

ment that Lab missions should be changed to tackle contemporary national security threats and 

the energy challenges facing the U.S. and the world.  Advocates for these changes will discuss 

their proposals, while a highly experienced retired nuclear weapons designer will comment on the 

present reliable status of the U.S. stockpile.
 

	 • Monday, July 2, 2007

	 • 11:00 am (MDT)

	 •  Tyuonyi Room , Hilltop House Hotel (Best Western)

                   400 Trinity Drive at Central, Los Alamos 

                   Phone: 505-662-2441

Dr. Mike McCally, Executive Director, Physicians for Social Responsibility 
Jay Coghlan, Director, Nuclear Watch New Mexico 
Barbara Dua, New Mexico Conference of Churches  
Bob Peurifoy, Retired Vice President of Sandia National Laboratory (Mr. Peurifoy will join 
by teleconference) 
 
For more information please contact Jay Coghlan (Nuclear Watch NM) at 
505-989-7342, cell: 505-920-7118, jay@nukewatch.org
or, Ira Shorr (PSR) at 202-667-4260 x 227, ishorr@psr.org 
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